
West End Community Council meeting
#dundeewestend
West End Community Council meets at 7pm tonight at the Logie & St John’s
(Cross) Church Hall in Shaftesbury Terrace – all welcome!

The agenda is as follows :

WEST END COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING
TUESDAY 11th FEBRUARY 2020 AT 7.00PM

LOGIE AND ST JOHN`S (CROSS) PARISH CHURCH HALL
(ENTER FROM SHAFTESBURY TERRACE – OFF BLACKNESS  AVENUE)

1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES
2. OUSTANDING OFFICE BEARER ROLES

3. MINUTE OF PREVIOUS MEETING AND MATTERS ARISING – 10TH DECEMBER
4. PROPOSED CYCLE PARKING – JOHN WHYMAN, OUTDOOR ACCESS OFFICER

5. CORRESPONDENCE
6. POLICE SCOTLAND UPDATE

7. PLANNING  UPDATE 
8. OTHER MEETINGS ATTENDED ON BEHALF OF WECC

9. AOCB – INCLUDING MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC INPUT
10. DATE  OF  NEXT  MEETING – Tuesday 10th March 2020

Light refreshments will be provided.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend
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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2020

Union Place (nos 13 – 16) – closed (8.00am – 4.00pm) on Saturday 15 and
Sunday 16 February for BT work.

Perth Road (at Union Place) – temporary traffic lights (8.00am – 4.00pm) on
Saturday 15 and Sunday 16 February for BT work.

Magdalen Yard Road (at Taylors Lane) – off-peak temporary traffic lights on
Friday 14 February for Scottish Water works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

West Marketgait (at Ward Road) – alternating north and southbound closures
22-24 February; 29 February – 2 March and 7-9 March for BT work.

Botanic Garden event later today!
#dundeewestend
From the Friends of the University of Dundee Botanic Garden :

Victoria George, Scottish plant hunters, is speaker at today’s Friends of the
University of Dundee Botanic Garden talk.

Victoria is a lecturer in horticulture at Dundee and Angus College. 

She has a degree in Garden and Greenspace Design from Glasgow University, and
wide interests in the field of horticulture.

The talk is in the Education Centre at the Botanic Garden at 2pm today – all
welcome!
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River Deep Mountain High – an
exhibition
An exhibition to mark the Year of Coasts and Waters curated by Archive
Services at the University of Dundee. 

Artists, designers and creative writers were invited to respond to the
University’s rich archive, museum and rare book collections on the themes of
rivers, seas, coasts and mountains. 

Original  photographs,  journals,  plans,  models  and  specimens  relating  to
whaling, the River Tay, the natural world and mountaineering have inspired
jewellery, artwork, sculpture, poetry and much more :
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Getting things done – Clayhills Drive
#dundeewestend
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I have recently received complaints about the poor road condition of parts of
Clayhills Drive.

I took this matter up with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership
and have received the following potentially positive response :

“Structural inlays at various location in Clayhills Drive are provisionally
scheduled to be carried out in March/ April of this year, subject to budget
availability.”

I have asked to be kept updated by the Roads Maintenance Partnership on this
given the poor state of parts of the road here.
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